
NORTHWEST COLLEGE w,
STUDENT BULLETIN 

FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 2 - MAY 6 fiW e *
MAIL BOX KEY -IF  YOU ARE NOT RETURNING TO N.C. NEXT SEMESTER,
please remember to return your mailbox key to the Dean of Student’s Office BEFORE 
you leave. Failure to return mail key will cost you

ANNUAL NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER, Thursday, May 1994. and morning, and at
noon, will I  pray, and cry aloud: and He shall hear my voice.”

Psalms 55H7

KINGS CHORALONS MAY TOUR - Sunday, May 8, Mt Hood Christian Center in Gresham, 
OR, 6:00 p.m. Monday, May 9, Forest Grove A/G and Beaverton A/G in Forest Grove, OR, 
7:00 p.m. Tuesday, May 10, Crossroads Christian Center in Lake Oswego, OR, 7:00 p.m.

IF YOU HAVE NOT FILLED OUT A SUMMER ADDRESS FORM YET please do so as quickly 
as possible! An address form is available in the Registrar’s Office.

1993-94 SUMMER GRADUATES: You must be officially enrolled in summer college 
BEFORE the end of spring semester to validate your application for graduation. Students 
that are doing only Internships, Practicums or Independent Studies must still officially 
register for these courses in the Registrar*s Office.

PLEASE BE REMINDED that NC policy requires that "all tuition fee, long distance phone charges, rent, 
and room and board charges must be paid in full in order to take finals."

GRADUATION VOLUNTEERS NEEDED, Please sign up now: If you are a non-graduate and would 
like to help make the graduation exercises especially nice for your graduating friends, we could 
use your help as usherettes and ushers. We need 4-5 for Baccalaureate (9:30 to 10:30) and 8- 
10 for Graduation (1:30 to 3:30). Duties are to look nice (Sunday dress-up, jackets, ties), pass 
out programs, and help people in finding seating, etc. Just place your name on a slip of paper 
along with your phone number and box number, and turn it in to the receptionist for my mail 
box. - Dr. Bill Randolph

NC BOOKSTORE END OF YEAR CLEARANCE: THIS WEEK IN  THE 
BOOKSTORE - 20% off all regular priced items, excluding textbooks.

FROM THE HEALTH CENTER: Please return all equipment checked out to 
the Health Center by Wednesday, May 4. - Jean Clark, R.N.

S T U D E N T ’S  A N D  Y O U R  P A R E N T S : You are invited to the Northwest College 60th 
Anniversary Banquet, Friday, May 6, 1994 at the Grand Ballroom, Hyatt Regency Hotel, 900 
Bellevue Way N E  Bellevue. The Hospitality Hour begins at 6:30 p.m. and the Banquet at 7:30 
p.m. Cost is $25 per person. Reservations must be made by Monday, May 2. For more 
information call Thora Jean Bulger in the Special Events Office, ext 5206.

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT/PIANO SPECIALIST! Position available at a church in 
Springfield, Illinois for a administrative assistant/piano specialist. Must be capable of playing and 
teaching piano. Position open the end of May. Contact Joe Bowman at 1-217-546-5976. 
Questions, contact Vava Gerard, Music Dept. Secretary, at 5255.



IT'S N O T  T O O  L A T E !! There is still time to register fo r  Summer College and Fall 
Semester classes. Com e to the Registrar's Office w ith  your signed advising form  and 
financial clearance sheet during business hours (8 to 10 a.m. and 11 a.m. to 5 p.m .).

CREDITS of Bible or Religion? You can receive these 2 credits by taking Old Testament Judaism: The Roots of 
Christianity with Dr. Braddy May 9 to May 20, 1st period. Enroll and study to gain an appreciation for your 
Christian faith as it is seen in the Pentateuch, the Psalms, and the Prophets.

W IIY  D m  GOD MAKE ALL OF THOSE "NITPICKING” LAWS? Did you ever wonder that about 
Leviticus, put your hand to your forehead and breathe a sigh of relief that you’re under grace? Take Dr. Hobson’s 
summer course (8-10 a.m. May 9-20) and learn about Old Testament ritual law and its relationship to the 
contemporary believer. You can look at the syllabus for the course posted on the faculty bulletin board in Bronson 
Hall.

A ll regular Library materials are due by Thursday 5 May 1994 (the last day of finals). 
Your account will be charged if  materials are not returned on time, so be sure to check 
the date due. All reserve materials are due on or before Friday 29 April (the last day of 
classes). Your account will be charged i f  materials are not returned on time, so be sure 
to check the date due.

EXTENDED LIB R AR Y HOURS FOR FINALS WEEK;

SATURDAY 30 A P R IL  12 pm - 10 pm
MONDAY 2 M AY to WEDNESDAY 4 M AY 8 am -12 am
FRID AY 6 M AY 9 am - 4 pm

SUNDAY 1 M AY 2 pm - 12 am 
THURSDAY 5 M AY 8 am - 5 pm

SUMMER SPECIAL - an opportunity for adventure and reward. If you want to see and experience the 
wild side of Seattle and be involved in a life or death enterprise take the CFOR 102 - Evangelism 
summer college course from May 23 to June 3. The reward is twofold: 2 required college credits and 
touching lives for eternity. Register now!

ATTENTION ALL 1993-94 GRADUATES: Please return the green graduation information 
memo sent by Carol to the Registrar’s Office as soon as possible. This is necessary in order to 
plan for graduation and have an address for forwarding mail, grades, diplomas, etc.
ROBES AND RESERVED SEATING TICKETS for the graduation ceremony are now 
available in the Registrar’s Office. There are two tickets per graduate.

STUDENT INSURANCE for the spring semester will be ending concurrent with the spring 
semester. If you wish to elect student insurance for the summer, please notify the cashier in 
the administration building before May 9, 1994. The cost is $90.

1993-94 GRADUATES: Please come to the Registrar’s Office and complete a 
SUMMER ADDRESS or CHANGE OF ADDRESS form as soon as possible. This 
will be necessary in order to contact you and/or mail your , etc.
DO YOU NEED to take Communications 121? It’s offered the second session of summer school. 
May 23 - June 3, from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. Come join the fun!

REMEMBER. . . .Coffee AND donuts during Psychology of Religion, May 23 through June 
3. Register for RELG 456 or PSYC 456. Nine (9) days with great people, AND a great 
subject, with cups and napkins. - Professor Elmes, ext. 5261.

HEALTH INSURANCE COVERAGE during the summer will only be provided for 
students who sign the request sheet at the cashier’s window, and make full payment 
before the first day of class.


